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OSUN STATE PRIMARY HEALTH CARE DEVELOPMENT BOARD, OSOGBO
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION/TENDING FOR REVITALIZATION OF PRIMARY HEALTH CENTERS (PHCS) ACROSS THE

STATE

A. The State Primary Health Care Development Board on behalf of National Primary Health Care Development Board (NPHCDA) Abuja
and in compliance with due process requirements on the award of contracts, hereby invites all interested companies and allied corporate
agencies to forward their documents for pre-qualification and subsequent bidding (by qualified contractors only) for the revitalization of
selected primary health centres across the state.
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